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Messers. Carr and Kellahin 

At last Thursday's hearing (October 18,2001) the Division agreed to remand the application in this case from 
the hearing process to the Division's administrative process. Further, Mr. Carr was to provide me a draft NSL 
Order, which will also incorporate a letter of agreement between Kaiser-Francis, Devon, and Kukui, this week. 
To date I have received nothing. As you know turn-around-times on Mr. Catanach's orders and mine are being 
monitored closely. Since this matter was originally received on August 27,2001, the release of an administrative 
order in this matter will exceed 60 days. This time frame, as I understand, is unacceptable even though the 
Division acted in a timely fashion to write an advertisement and have this matter docketed for hearing within 15 
days. 

I am therefore sending notice that I am placing a time limit for this matter to be resolved administratively. I must 
have a copy of this agreement between the parties and the draft order by closing time (5:00 p.m.) Wednesday 
October 31, 2001. If this deadline cannot be met, this matter must then be returned to the hearing process for 
resolution and finalization. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this determination may cause, I however must do whatever I can to minimize 
turn-around-times on those administrative duties assigned me. 
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